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OUR MISSION
Empowering women to wholeness and self-worth 

and providing a safe haven.  

CLOSING ON THE 

STRONG TOWER HOME/ 

OPPORTUNITY KNOCKS

Letter from the 

Executive Director

PLEASE JOIN US AT OUR 

UPCOMING FUNDRAISING 

EVENTS

Volunteer Opportunities: 

Please contact Kingdom 

Pillars via email at 

contact@kpstrongtower.org

WHATS NEW UPCOMING EVENTS

OUR VISION
Kingdom Pillars Strong Tower will be a safe haven in Licking County

where young women, aging out of foster care or who have been 

trafficked, find wholeness and help in a place they can call home.”

ANNUAL CORN MAZE

SEPTEMBER 25TH 10-4 PM

9851 Morse Rd SW Pataskala, Ohio 
(www.lyndfruitfarm.com for more information )

mailto:contact@kpstrongtower.org
http://www.lyndfruitfarm.com/
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FROM THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Greetings KP friends & family fall is upon us.  Thank you all so much for your ongoing prayers, 

support, and to all our volunteers that help this engine run so smoothly.  Big exciting things are 

happening with Kingdom Pillars and we have many wonderful opportunities for you to chose from.  

Closing on the Strong Tower home for the ladies is coming soon, our closing date is October 15th!!  

Financing for the home has been secured through fundraising, donors, pledges and “S”.  We were 

able to secure just over half of the monies and we secured financing for the other half of the homes 

purchase.  This being said the opportunity to jump on the Capital Campaign wagon is still needed 

as we would like to get this entire loan paid off immediately.  Please see the last page for 

information on the Cares Act and your donation through 2021. 

If you haven’t checked out the KP website in awhile please check it out: www.kpstrongtower.org

PROJECT H.O.M.E.
The letters representing four values we know will be accomplished through our 

Strong Tower Program:  HOPE, OPPORTUNITY, MENTORING, EMPOWERMENT 

The Strong Tower is the comprehensive two-year program, provided 

in a home environment under Kingdom Pillars.

Lynd’s Fruit Farm for the annual Corn Maze 

September 25th, 2021 | 10-4pm | 9851 Morse Rd SW Pataskala, OH

(www.lyndfruitfarm.com for more information )

Our 2nd Annual Walk a Mile in Her Shoes Event

October 16th, 2021 | 9-11AM | Square downtown Newark 

Come out to walk, bike, run around the square to help trafficked survivors.  We would like Businesses, 

Churches, Friends and families to put together teams and also individual Walkers. 

(See flyer on following page with instructions to be a Walker or create your own team)

PLEASE JOIN US | UPCOMING FUNDRAISING EVENTS

http://www.kpstrongtower.org/
http://www.lyndfruitfarm.com/






2020 CARES Act & Coronavirus Response &

Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act, 2021

(This is not legal advice or a legal reading of the CARES Act and Appropriations Act. Please discuss these 

opportunities with your financial advisors.)
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Let's Connect
Darcey would love to connect with you to share more about the Strong Tower program and the life-

changing impact its having for women who have been trafficked and/or have aged out of foster care. 

One-on-one, casual home gatherings with friends and co-workers, church and civic 

presentations...she's ready! Will you call or email us today to set up a time?

Donate
Online: www.kpstrongtower.org 

Mail: PO Box 108, Newark, OH 43058 

contact@kpstrongtower.org | 740.641.5098

Facebook
Follow us: Kingdom Pillars Strong Tower  

Great News for Major Gifts

Itemizers may deduct contributions up to 100% of 

their Adjusted Gross Income (AGI). For example, 

if someone’s AGI is $100,000, they may deduct 

$100,000 in charitable contributions and wipe out 

their income tax liability entirely.

Donors who use this provision must tell the IRS. 

Any contributions in excess of total AGI may be 

carried forward for up to five additional years

Corporations

Usually giving is limited to 10% of taxable income 

for the corporation. That limit has been increased 

to 25% of the taxable income, making charitable 

gifts much more attractive to business donations.

Extended Tax Deductions for 2021 

Makes it Easier to Give

The universal deduction for charitable contributions 

has been extended to include gifts made in 2021.

Without itemizing, an individual may deduct up to 

$300 ($600 for a married couple) in annual 

charitable contributions in 2021.

Those itemizing in 2021, may deduct contributions 

up to 100% of their adjusted gross income. 

Corporations may increase giving to 25% of their 

taxable income.

Your donors will want to consult with their tax 

preparer for specific details, such as:

• Contributions made by cash, check, credit 

card to a 501(c)3 tax-exempt organization 

qualify. Property, clothing/goods, and stocks 

do not qualify.)

• Contributions made since January 1, 2021 

may be counted toward the $300 cap. 

(Donations to a donor-advised fund (DAF), 

and some other select funds/foundations do 

not qualify for the deduction.)

• Taxpayers will list it as an adjustment to 

income on Schedule 1 of Form 1040, and 

then deduct it from their gross income (along 

with any/all other adjustments to income) on 

the first page of their 1040.

501c3 

CHARITABLE 

ORGANIZATION

ID 82-3676465



Kingdom Pillars P.O. Box 108, Newark, OH, 43058

740.641.5098 | www.kpstrongtower.org


